

Confidential filing has been assigned Document No. 61107-95 and placed in the confidential files pending receipt of a Request for Confidentiality.

Florida Power

JAMES A. MCGEE SENIOR COUNSEL

January 26, 1995

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director Division of Records and Reporting Florida Public Service Commission 101 East Gaines Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

950000

Re: Notice of Intent 'o Seek Confidential Classification

Dear Ms. Bayo:

On January 11, 1995, Mr. Kenneth Dudley of the Commission Staff requested an opportunity to review a confidential consultant study prepared by The Fieldston Company for Electric Fuels Corporation. Enclosed, pursuant to Section 25-22.006, F.A.C., is one copy of the report titled, Projected January 1, 1995 Market Prices for Central Appalachian Compliance Coal.

This will serve as Florida Power Corporation's notice of its intent to seek confidential protection of the above document. Under Section 25-22,006(3)(a), F.A.C., this notice qualifies the enclosed material for temporary exemption from Section 119.07(1), Florida Statutes. Accordingly, this material should be afforded specified confidential treatment for a period of 21 days from receipt.

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this letter and returning same to this writer.

Sincerely,

James A. McGee (dnd)

JAM:lfp

Enclosure

cc: Donna Davis, Electric Fuels Corporation (w/o enclosure)
Kenneth Dudley (w/o enclosure)

000UMENT NO.

## State of Florida

Commissioners: SUSAN F. CLARK, CHAIRMAN J. TERRY DEASON JULIA L. JOHNSON DIANE K. KIESLING JOE GARCIA



DIVISION OF RECORDS & REPORTING BLANCA S. BAYO DIRECTOR (904) 488-8371

## Public Service Commission

February 14, 1995

Mr. James A. McGee Florida Power Corporation Post Office Box 14042 St. Petersburg, FL 33733-4042

RE: Request for Confidential "Treatment - Consultant Study

Dear Mr. McGee:

At the request of Staff, I am returning Document No. 01107-95, which was filed under a notice of intent to request confidentiality on behalf of Florida Power Corporation.

Please call me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Kay Flynn, Chief Bureau of Records

Attachment

KF:kes